
From: kathryn dunbabin <kathydunbabin@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 9:49 AM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org> 
Subject: Re: Hermosa Beach 04-30-19 City Council Adjourned Regular Meeting Agenda (CIP Study 
Session) 

Hermosa Beach City Council.. 

While discussing the CIPs and possible projects in general, please consider some areas that have been 
on the list for a long time and hopefully they can become priorities.   

24th Street 
8th Street 
Harper (Work with the city of Redondo Beach so the west side which belongs to Hermosa Beach is 
improved/repaired/repaved at the same time that Redondo Beach  

  improves/repairs/repaves the east side.) 

Although it is not part of a CIP... 
Valley Drive crosswalk at Clark Building. (Improvements need to added so that this crosswalk is made 
more visible.  It is used primarily by Hermosa Beach residents and children.) 

Thank you for taking your time to discuss the CIPs in an extra meeting.  It is time well spent. 

Kathy Dunbabin... 
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